Joanna Soren

I was dismayed to learn that our region is the only one in the nation that has not designated No
Discharge Zones for any waters. Puget Sound needs this type of protection and should not be treated
as a giant toilet.

Please designate the beautiful Puget Sound as a No Discharge Zone.



